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751214-C.LTR1 

TO: J. H. Raymond 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  Dec. 14", 1875 

Dear Sir:- 

 

 I am in receipt of your favor of 7th inst. in relation to which of 

the locomotive included in the release recently taken by us this your 

association from the Locomotive Safety Truck Co. were made at the Manchester 

Locomotive works (sic).  In answer thereto I would say, that locomotives #49 

to #79 inclusive, are of the Manchester make. 

 

   Yours respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     G.M. 

J. H. Raymond, Esq. 

    #97 Washington St. 

 Chicago, Ills. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


